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Johnson-Brock School Board hears updates 
(KLZA)-- Johnson-Brock Superintendent Jeff Koehler reported to the Board of
Education Monday night that there were 364 students that registered for the new
school year on Monday with a couple of additions still possible.

The Superintendent also reported the roof project at the school has been
completed and the HVAC project is being finalized. The Board also discussed an
addition to the Johnson-Brock campus. The Board is expected to decide about
moving forward with the project next month.

Principal Lucus Dalinghaus said the Elementary School open house will be
Thursday evening.

New teachers for the upcoming school year, Kelsey Brudage and Zadie Smith
were introduced to the Board.

Dawn Metschke also provided an update on the the Johnson-Brock AG/FFA
program. She noted the program, now in its sixth year has had a steady increase
in membership each year and that more events have been added with the
increased participation.
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